
Before buying any NCERT textbook, make sure it carries the 
watermark of the NCERT logo shown below, on many pages in it.

Check any eight consecutive pages, you will find watermark on 
at least two pages. If there is no watermark found, it means 

your book could be a pirated one. 

Complaint about any fake/pirated NCERT textbooks or overcharging 

should be e-mailed to vigleg.ncert@gmail.com

No bookseller is allowed to sell any NCERT textbook beyond the actual 
price printed in it. Avoid buying a re-stiched/re-bound book at an extra 
cost. You have right to demand NCERT textbook in its original form, 
without any extra binding, at the price printed in it. Else, send 
complaint to us.

Buy only original NCERT textbooks, not the fake ones.

Beware of Pirated Textbooks

Selling or Buying Pirated Books is a Crime
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